19" December 2020

Planning 2020/5587/T

I was recently made aware that a large established plane tree was at risk of being cut down and the
roots poisoned.

I wish to put my formal objection to this plan. The tree can be trimmed if it is getting large but to
destroy it is nhot reasonable.

Especially at this time of Global warming we cannot afford to cut down these oxygen giving
individuals.

Already many trees are being cut down in the area because of planhed modernisation and development
such as the high-speed link at Euston.

It is too simplistic to think that we can replace these magnificent specimens with saplings.

Please reconsider this planned removal.

T would appreciate a response to my Letter.

Vic Offredi



